
WAC 460-20C-090  Termination of broker-dealer registration.  (1) 
Termination procedure. If you are a broker-dealer registered or re-
quired to be registered under RCW 21.20.040, you may terminate your 
active registration in Washington by following the instructions on 
Form BDW and filing a completed Form BDW through CRD. If you are not a 
member of FINRA, you must file Form BDW directly with the director.

(2) Date of termination. Your broker-dealer registration will 
terminate 60 days after filing of Form BDW or within such shorter pe-
riod of time as the director may determine, unless the registrant has 
any open customer accounts in Washington or a revocation or suspension 
proceeding is pending when Form BDW is filed.

(a) If the registrant has any open customer accounts in Washing-
ton, the settlement of those accounts is a condition of termination. 
Additional information may be required by the director and withdrawal 
is not complete until electronically noticed through CRD.

(b) If a revocation or suspension proceeding is pending, termina-
tion becomes effective upon such conditions as the director, by order, 
may determine. If no proceeding is pending or commenced, and termina-
tion automatically becomes effective, the director may nevertheless 
commence a revocation or suspension proceeding under RCW 21.20.110 
(1)(b) within one year after withdrawal becomes effective, and enter a 
revocation or suspension order as of the last date on which registra-
tion was effective.
[Statutory Authority: RCW 21.20.070 and 21.20.450. WSR 24-19-055, s 
460-20C-090, filed 9/12/24, effective 10/13/24.]
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